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2022 MAY THE 4TH BE WITH YOU, JEDDAH, SAUDI ARABIA

Statement of Intent to Bid for
Worldcon 2022

27" Jan 2020,

Mr. Alan Stewart

Site Selection Area Head

CoNZealand - 78th World Science Fiction Convention
siteselection@conzealand.nz

Dear Alan,
It is with great pleasure that | announce that the Jeddi High Council is filing for the
opportunity to host the 2022 World Science Fiction Convention in Jeddah, Saudi Arabia (JeddiCon).
Our proposed dates so that on 2022 May the 4™ we’ll be with you here in Jeddah, Saudi
Arabia. Enclosed please find the JeddiCon 2022 Charter that includes the members of the Jeddi High
Council along with a copy of the letter from KAU confirming the reservation of King Faisal
Conference Center for the Convention from the 4™ to the 8™ May 2022.

JeddiCon 2022 contact person is Lore Keeper, Master Rami Hamzah, he can be reached at
R2D2@JeddiCon.com. Should you have any concerns or if you are not hearing back from our Lore
Keeper, please feel free to reach out to me at Yoda@JeddiCon.com.

Thank you very much for your support and service,
May the 4™ we’ll be with you;
Jeddi High Council

Master of the Order
Yasser Bahjatt =



